From: bill lchr i noaa gov

To: “Marcia K McNutt™ <monuit @ usgs. pove
Ce:

Bee:

Date: Sun. 01 Aug 2000 02:41:08 AM

Sul

bject: Re: Flow Rate Caleulation
Attnchments:

Marcia,

(& the i wee have in il he other ail busdget terms, | ihink ihat the DOE estimutis
for Mow are satisfactory. The 53 K bhliday ar shut-down seem pretty solid, As you point oul, if we ase the
WHO Liguid-zas ratios, then the Plume Team numbers are compatible with the new siandard. | would like io

From: bill.lchr@noaa.gov

To: "Marcia K McNutt" <mcnutt @usgs.gov>
Ce:

Bee:

Date: Sun. 01 Aug 2010 02:41:08 AM
Subject: Re: Flow Rate Calculation
Attachments:

Marcia,

Considering the uncertainties we have in determining the other oil budget terms. I think that the DOE estimates
for [low are satisfactory. The 53 K bbl/day at shut-down seem pretty solid. As you point out, il we use the
WHOI liguid-gas ratios. then the Plume Team numbers are compatible with the new standard. I would like to
see more details someday on the 4% reduction due to riser impedence (as compared to the BP guess of 20%)
and justification for the use of a different compressibility than the reported value of 6.
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